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24-5-22   
                                                           NEWSLETTER 
Dear Parents, 
 
Please find attached plans for our learning across this term. We are so busy with our learning and have 
lots more exciting activities and events planned next term. So, we are giving you some dates for your 
diary. There may be more! 
 
Swimming dates ~ June 6th, June 13th, June 20th, June 27th, July 4th, July 11th 
Rounders tournament Year 5 and 6 ~ Wednesday May 25th 
Residential planning meeting for parents June 6th at 4pm 
Mr Anderson to visit Y5 children going to William Howard School June 7th 
Cheerleading come and try Friday June 10th 
Group photos and Y6 leavers Wednesday June 15th 
Year Reception vision screening June 15th 
Possible forest school date for Nursey, Reception and Year 1 June 15th  
Transition camp Year 6 Thursday 23 to Friday 24th June 
Year 1 and 2 multi skills festival June 24th 
Year 5 visiting Ullswater Community College for a science day Wednesday June 29th 

Possible forest school date June 29th Nursery, Reception and Year 1 
Library van visit Friday July 1st    

Possible Summer play Wednesday July 6th 
Year 6 transition day Caldew and William Howard School July 4th 
Year 6 transition day Ullswater Community College and QEGS Year 6 July 7th 
Year 5 Caldew visit July 8th 
Residential Year 5 and 6 July 12th to 15th inclusive 
Year 6 Leavers assembly July 18th  
Year 6 evening adventure July 18th  
Wednesday July 20th ~ last day of term 
 
Mrs Wylie’s sponsored walk 
Mrs Wylie is completing a sponsored walk on June 18th in aid of Macmillan Cancer Support. She knows 
what a brilliant job they do of supporting people who have cancer and their families. Mrs Wylie will be 
taking part in the Lake District Mighty Hike right round Ullswater Lake, 26 miles in total.  
If you would like to support Mrs Wylie you could send a donation in to school or put your name on the 
sponsor form in school. Alternatively, there is a Just Giving page ~ just put in Lesley Wylie (she is part of 
The Striders Team). 
 
Bags to School 
Bags to School will be collected on Thursday morning at 9am, so please get your bag in before then.    
 
Yours sincerely, 

Armathwaite School 
ARMATHWAITE 
Cumbria 
CA4 9PW 
 
016974 72296 
head@armathwaite.cumbria.sch.uk 

Headteacher:  Mrs Helen Hepworth 
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